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Letter of Invitation 

 

Dear Madam/Sir , 

 

It is a great pleasure for us to announce that the 1st Congress on Sustainable and Innovative Solutions 

in the Agricultural- and Food Industry (SISAF’23) - One Health approach will be held from September 

4-5, 2023 in Debrecen, Hungary.  

 

On the occasion of the 155th anniversary of the foundation of agricultural higher education in 

Debrecen, Hungary, the Faculty of Agriculture, Food Science and Environmental Management of the 

University of Debrecen is launching a series of conferences (organised biannually), in a traditional 

manner, each time with current agri-food topics. The special theme of the conference in 2023 is related 

to the 'One Health' conceptual approach. Besides the plenary session, we intend to give floor to young 

researchers and PhD students to publish their work as poster presentation.  

 

If you or your colleagues are interested and wish to participate, please send the filled application form 

and the abstract of the poster (template attached) to mekdekania@agr.unideb.hu by August 16.  

 

Look forward to hear from you soon,  

  

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

                       
Prof. Imre Holb 

Chairman 
Prof. Laszlo Stundl 

dean of Faculty 
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